From: Andy Alepra [andy.alepra@Ipl.com]

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 1:57 PM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: Comment On Expansion of Rule 2111
Importance: High

I firmly oppose any expunsion of Rule 2111 to include “non-securities, services and
strategies™. I already firmly support all suitability requirements for the products I offer
and then some. Creating overlaps in jurisdiction and added burdens on the brokerage
industry could be extremely harmful to my business and to consumers.

Respectfully,

Andrew K Alepra

LPL Financial Services (Financial Advisor—{L)




